
From: Paramjit Singh Birdi 
Sent: December 14, 2020 11:18 AM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Proposed by-Law to vhange Regional Council Represettation. Meeeting on17 December, 2020 

Respected Clerk 

As a resident of Brampton from last 18 years, I have met with many experiences while My City 
is undervalued and having less representation at Region of Peel.  
I think this is the time when We all have to grow by hand in hand with our neighbouring Cities 
and with proper representation on all levels of Governments. So, we need to discuss and 
understand the right and genuine representation at all level of Government. 
Thank you all for taking this matter on the Agenda to make an educated and better decision for 
the Better representation at our Regional Government. 

To put my views forward and for a better and genuine representation at Region of Peel,  I want 
to put forward my input and views by participating in this very important meeting scheduled for 
17th December, 2020. 

Please confirm my request to represent my City of Brampton at this upcoming meeting. 

Thanks n Regards 

PARAMJIT SINGH BIRDI 

December 14, 2020
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